#WEAREMV MARCH 2024

MVMS Newsletter

Our Mission: To ensure all of our students achieve high levels of learning required to succeed as a 21st century learner

WYTOPP Summative Writing Test for 7th Grade

Every spring as part of our district and state assessment system, students are required to take WY-TOPP tests in Math, ELA, and Science. In 7th grade, students are required to take a writing assessment as a piece of the ELA test. This year will have a slight change with the 7th grade writing test. This portion of the assessment will be completed in March while the remaining assessments will be completed in April and May. The writing assessment has a two week testing window but with our scheduled Spring Break, that window is limited to four school days starting on March 4 through March 7.

What does that mean for 7th grade students? All 7th grade students will take the writing assessment starting on Monday, March 4th. A testing schedule has been created that will allow all 7th grade students to take the assessment in the morning during 1st through 3rd hour. It's super important that all 7th grade students are at school on Monday March 4th, so we can complete this requirement of our district and state assessment system. Any student who's absent on Monday will be tested when they return on Tuesday.

If you have questions related to the WY-TOPP writing test, please contact the office for further information.

Thank you



Have questions?

Please contact Mr. Van Dusen via email at vandusent@uinta4.com

Contact Sala Condos via email at condoss@uinta4.com

No School Days
March 1

March 8